With Advent and Christmas season approaching,
the Society of St. Vincent de Paul is accepting

names of individuals and families needing help

this Christmas.

Please call 416-421-5225 (ext.3)
and leave your name & phone
number. An SSVP volunteer will

be in touch.

The cut-off date for this event is November 23, 2024.



